From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 24 April 2014 16:45
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/00412/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 4:45 PM on 24 Apr 2014 from Ms Anthea Mitchell.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land Adjoining And West Of Stonecroft House Clifton Road Deddington 

	Proposal:
	Erection of 26 dwellings comprising 17 private market sale dwellings and 9 affordable dwellings and the provision of a car parking area for 40 vehicles for users of the recreational facilities at Deddington Castle. 

	Case Officer:
	Tracey Morrissey 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Ms Anthea Mitchell

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Pretoria House Market Place, Deddington, Oxfordshire OX15 0SD


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I wish to register my opposition to the planning application by Banner Homes Limited to build 26 houses in Deddington within the conservation area in a green space adjacent to the Castle Grounds, a Scheduled Ancient Monument. I am a Friend of the Castle Grounds and enjoy walking there most days. It is a beautiful area much enjoyed by the residents of Deddington and would be spoiled by the sight of modern housing. Planning has already been granted for 85 houses on the Prudential/Pegasus site and I very much hope the Committee will decline this application. 


